
College Council 

Email Vote 

 

In the May 13, 2021 College Council meeting, the members reviewed the Shared Governance 
Worksheet for the Accreditation Steering Committee.  The change being proposed for 2021-22 is 
to allow the Expanded Accreditation Steering Committee to be voting members when the 
committee is expanded.  Since College Council closely follows the Brown Act, this agenda item 
was in the “New Business” section and no vote was to be taken until the next College Council 
meeting in August.  Since LPC’s Shared Governance Handbook was to be presented at the June 
or July Board Meeting, it was decided on May 14, 2021 to take an email vote in order to 
incorporate the proposed change by the Accreditation Steering Committee. 
 
Below are the results: 
 
May 14, 2021 
Mr. Ansell moves to approve allowing the Expanded Accreditation Steering Committee to be 
voting members when the committee is expanded. 
 
Mr. Samra:  seconds 
Ms. Woods:  aye 
Mr. Ansell:  aye 
Ms. Lish:  aye 
Mr. McQuiston:  aye 
Ms. O’Neil Opipari:  aye 
Mr. Alvarez:  aye 
Mr. Samra:  aye 
Mr. Orf:  yes 
Mr. Kutil:  I approve 
 
Motion passes with 10 votes. 

 

 

 

 


